
   Quality Education Academy  
Music Department 

           5012 D. Lansing Dr.  
        Winston Salem, NC 27105 

Greetings Parents and scholars, 

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year! Excitement is filling the air as we embark 
on the start of a new school year. We are eager to continue the tradition of 
excellence and to expand on the culture that we pride ourselves on. I am Ms. 
Adrianne Wylie, director of bands.  

Continuing in the footsteps of royalty we will build on our legacy of strengthening 
the community through musical relationships. Also, building our knowledge and 
background on the beginning of Western music while connecting the concepts of 
how different cultures play a role in key musical concepts. We will take these next 
semester to visit each time period as well as develop music notation and music 
analyzing skills. Band will offer the opportunity to learn how to play an instrument 
while executing marching and maneuvering.  

We will be using google classroom until Canvas is up and running. Please look for 
your class code and sign in with your school email. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. awylie@qeschools.org 

Musically yours, 
                
 Adrianne Wylie 


